
VILLACE OF ELI-ENVILLE
H ISI-ORIC PRL,SERV ATION COMi\{ ISS ION

SEPTEMBE,R I6. 20 i  3
MINUTE,S

Tlre Septenrber meetirrg of tlre Village of Ellenville Historic Presen'ation Cornrnission rvas called to order
at 5:08 p.nr. in the 3'd floor nreeting roorn of the Covernment Center by' Acting Chair.leff Rubin.

Present: Commissioners K. Dragancltuk. P. Ross. J. Rubin, J. Sladc and G. \\rood.

Minutes of the Au-eust i. J0l3 meeting r+'il l startd as distributed. (PMR)

Village lVlanager l\{ary Sheelel,sent a letter on the behalf of Mavor Kaplan and the Roard of Trustees to

extend to MI) and tlre HPC tlreir deep appreciation for the hard rvork that produced the f-listoric District
Walking Guide.

HPC Vacancies - A special.congratulations to Gregg Wood rvlto rtas appointed to the vacant seat otl the
HPC during the August 12'" Village Board Meeting. The HPC has no f urther vacancies at the present

t ime.

Grant Project - MD had correspondence lvith Lorraine Weiss and Ms. Weiss req[ested that we try to get

several PSA's in the local newspaper. To fulfill this, JR and MD are working together to create several
articles with photos highlighting historic propertics rvithin the Downtown Historic District to submit to

the Shawangunk Journal. The paper has committed to one PSA even three to four l'eeks. ,

f\ :J\i'\ ' \'1 \\ I

There was no notice of the SHPO audit report at this time. MD senl correspondence to Stacey and is

au'aiting response.

KD to update Commissioner Contact Sheet.

The commissioners of the HPC have been invited to a ceremon' to reward their contribution to the
Village of Ellenville. The ceremony will take place on Monday, October 14, 2013 in the Ellenville Public
Library and Museum's Communiry- Room at 2:00 p.m. KD to RSVP for commissioners able to attend this
celebration.

A joint meeting of the Village and Tou.n's HPC's follorved the Village HPC meeting. and the
Commissioners discussed the training that Julian Adams u'ill present to advise on how the Town and
Village HPC's ma.v- proceed as a joint Commission. The training w'ill also present a model "contract" that
Town and Village HPC's can be guided by to create the means/mechanism to operate jointly. This
training will take place on Octob€r 7,2013 at 5:30 p.m. or 6:00 p.m. (whichever is more suitable tbr Mr.
Adams). MD to confirm the use of the conference room at the Ellenville Public Library and Museum.

The next meeting date is Thursday, October 24, 2013 at 5:00p.m.

Please note that in between meetings HPC members working on projects should email progress,
questions, etc. to all members rather than waiting for an ollicial meeting.

The meeting adjoumed al 5:55 p.n. (PRIKD)

Recorded by Kim Draganchuk, Secretary


